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Academy of St. Priscilla at Divine Savior

Primary Center of Excellence

Our Faith – Our Commitment – YOUR Future


January 2010
Dear Friend,

On Friday, April 30, 2010 the Academy of St. Priscilla at Divine Savior located at 7750 W. Montrose Ave. in Norridge will host its first Annual Dinner Dance and Silent Auction.  The theme of our major fundraiser is “Cheers to a New Beginning.”  The proceeds of our major fundraiser will support educational enhancements, professional development for teachers, and offset tuition for Academy families.
The Academy of St. Priscilla at Divine Savior is a NEW school for the Archdiocese of Chicago, educating children ages three to eight.  We are a Catholic school using the teaching methods of Differentiated Instruction and Project Based Learning.  “The Academy is the first school in the Archdiocese of Chicago to soley use these methods of teaching with the focus primarily on Early Childhood Education.  Here the children not only receive a quality faith-based education, but an education tailored to meet the needs of all students.” Bishop Thomas J. Paprocki
A dinner dance and silent auction will be part of this special fundraiser which is expected to draw at least 100 attendees.  All businesses and individuals that donate items will be acknowledged in an event book and in the item description at the auction.  If you would be so kind as to donate an item for our Silent Auction and/or purchase an advertisement in the Event Book, the Academy would be grateful.  We are a non-for-profit organization.  You will receive acknowledgement for this gift.  ALL donations are FULLY tax deductible.  Enclosed you will find an Auction Donor Form with complete tax information as well as the Event Book Advertisement information.  Someone from our planning committee will be contacting you in the near future.
You may send all contributions by March 30, 2010 to:

Academy of St. Priscilla at Divine Savior

7750 W. Montrose Ave.

Norridge, IL 60706

c/o Jennifer Hodge – Principal

Thank you in advance for your support and generosity and I look forward to hearing from you soon!  Please call the school office for any information concerning this event at (708)452-0323.

Sincerely yours,

Jennifer Adamski Hodge ‘93
Principal
7750 West Montrose Ave., Norridge, Illinois 60706

P. 708.452.0323   F. 708-452-0494

www.stpriscillaacademy.org


